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November 10, 2022 
 
Laurel Ridge Neighbors  
 
The Water Committee is pleased to report final Georgia EPD approval of 
the Laurel Ridge water treatment plan and the acceptance of Well No. 3 
as an additional water source. In the coming weeks, American Water 
Specialties will begin installing filtration equipment and other 
components necessary to complete the system. 
 
Please continue to monitor our water alert email account and check our 
Facebook page and website for information and important notices. 
 
Email: LRA.Water.Alert@gmail.com 
Facebook: LAUREL RIDGE ASSOCIATION  (find us on FB using all 
UPPERCASE letters) 
Website: www.LaurelRidge411.com 
 
Bart Threatte 
Chair, Laurel Ridge Water Committee 
 
 
 


